From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:23:19 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 9:08 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject:Leter of Comment |

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Calvin Henderson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Dear OEB.

With the cost of inflation the way it is now, and the uncertainty of the world market as a whole, why in gods name
are the natural gas companies even contemplating raising gas prices in a year from now!! We are heading into a
recession and we will not even be close to recovering by January of 2024 for one thing and then approve a four year
contract!! The world is in chaos!

People are expressing their fear of not being able to heat their homes this winter let alone in 2024. Let me remind
you that you or the gas companies have a crystal ball. To speculate in these times is ludicrous!!

It is your job to look out for the people in this country and insure people have the ability to stay warm and heat there
homes. Instead of raising the rates for everyone, maybe target these huge mansions of greater than 2000 square feet
that only have a couple of people living in them. Target the homes and people that own them that don’t care about
the footprint they leave behind. They are the ones who should have to pay more not struggling everyday citizens or
people like myself on a fixed income.

You were established to look after the people of this country so please do that!

Sincerely

Calvin Henderson

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --








